
Dear Third Grade Families, 

Congratulations on your son or daughter’s successful completion of 
second grade. We are looking forward to working with your child next 
year. In order to get off to a smooth start in third grade, we are asking 
that your child comes to school equipped with the following items.

• earbuds
• a supply of pencils 
• several large erasers 
• several highlighters 
• a soft pencil case (no pencil boxes, 
please) 
• crayons, markers or colored pencils
• scissors 
• glue sticks
• a box of tissues to share 
• 1 folder
• 1 notebook

Have a wonderful summer,

The Third Grade Staff


